May 17, 2001

Golden West Community Services District

Re: Annual Meeting
June 9, 2001 at 8:30 a.m.

The meeting shall take place as an informational meeting only. Due to
the fact that there are only two board members left, no decisions can be
made for district business but we can discuss what your concerns and
suggestions are, so please come.

We are still looking for new board members to fill the three vacancies on
the board. We cannot conduct the district’s business with only two board
members. So step up to the plate GWCSD needs you.

To be a board member requires you to be a registered voter in the district
and a willingness to help. The board meets on the second Thursday of
each month at 7:00 p.m.

Please contact us via:
GWCSD

P. O. Box 448

El Dorado, CA 95623

Thank You,

Charles J. Schultz
GWCSD President
5956 Dolomite Drive
El Dorado, CA 95623
(530) 626-3384

Posted May 17, 2001 a.m. p.m.




